
Class 5 Newsletter    Summer Term – 26/04/19 

Welcome back!  I can’t believe we are starting our final term in school and it will 
soon be time for my class to move on to their high schools!  This term is set is be 

another jam-packed one with SATs coming up then all our end of year events and 
celebrations. 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been revising key arithmetic skills, multiples, factors, 
multiplication and division.  We have also been looking at known facts and 
how we can use these to solve more complex calculations.  

English 
We have been focusing on techniques for reading that will help us in our 
SATs tests.  The main technique we have practised is finding evidence in the 
text and explaining our answers.  We have also been thinking about the 
author’s word choices and trying to answer 2 and 3 mark questions.   
 
This week was our ‘Showcase’ where we were able to share our learning in 
Design Technology with Parents and Carers as well as enjoying our ‘Healthy 
Balanced Diet Buffet’. It was lovely to see so many of you in school!  Thank-
you to everyone who was able to attend.  

Next Week... 
 

Next week is ‘Extreme English Week’ where we will be 
taking part in many exciting activities including 

‘Dressing up as favourite book characters’ on 
Thursday.  Please ensure costumes are appropriate for 
our Christian School.  We are also very excited about 
our ‘Get Caught Writing Competition’.  Please send 

photos of your child writing in an unusual place (the 
stranger the better!) Alternatively, you can e-mail 

entries to admin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
(closing date – 2nd May) 

 
The book fair has now arrived in school!  It will be 

open in CLASS 5 from 3.20 – 3.40 on 26th April, 29th 
April and 1st May).  Please come along and have a 
look or alternatively send some money into school 

with your child if they would like to buy a book! 

 
Important Dates 

 Tuesday 30th April –3:00-3:15pm Parent Information Session on the Life Education Bus. You are warmly invited to attend.  
 Friday 3rd May – Non-Uniform Day in exchange for tombola prizes.  Thank-you for your support in raising much needed funds 

for school. 
 Friday 10th May – PTA ‘Springo Bingo’ (more information to follow). 
 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in school this week please.  

Thank you for your support.   
 w/b 20th May – Safer Cycling for Year 6 children.  The children will need a working bike and helmet this week (more information 

to follow).  
 Friday 24th May – School closes for half-term at 3:30pm. 
 Monday 10th June – School re-opens at 8.55am. 

Don’t forget! 
 There will be no project sent home this half term due to SATs preparation.  
 Please send donations towards the Life Education into school or via Parent Pay (£3 per child - £5 per family).   Thank-you.  
 Thank you so much for supporting the children with their ‘Easter Homework Packs’  Your input is very much valued and 

appreciated  Homework is to be returned to school on a TUESDAY please with a signed Homework Diary! Any problems then 
please let me know!   

 
Well done to all the children for their fantastic ‘Space Projects’ and speeches: 
1st place – Alfie, 2nd place – Theo , 3rd place –Jess and Highly Commended – Emilee.B, Rubie, Natalia, Emily.H, Emily.K, Jorja, 
Jasmine, Owen and Max. Thank you for all your help and support with the homework. 
Well done to Emily. H and Kaitlyn who won the Class 5 ‘Decorate an egg’ competition before the holidays.   

Thank you! 
Thank you to all parents who joined us for our Easter Celebration before the holidays.  It was a fantastic event for our school family and it was lovely 

to see so many of you there.  

   Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – The Whole Class 
  

Christian Value – Peace  – Oliver 
 
  

Miss Morris  


